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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new 
and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Bletchington Public School to bring students the latest educational facilities and 
support the local community.  

The project will deliver a new two-storey learning hub including 10 new flexible learning spaces (classrooms), a hall 
upgrade, a new ICT special programs unit, refurbishment of existing learning spaces including support classes 
and multi-purpose areas, replacement of the Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA) and upgraded connecting 
walkways.  

The construction contract is expected to be awarded in late 2021. Once appointed, the builder will lodge a 
Complying Development Certificate to obtain planning approval for the main works. Site establishment works to 
prepare the site for construction will follow.  

Community information session 

You are invited to attend a community information session to find out more about the project. The session will 
outline what you can expect during early site establishment works and how we will work with the school to 
minimise disruption to students and the wider community. It will also be an opportunity to meet members of 
the project team.  

The session will be held on Tuesday 14 December 2021 from 3pm to 6pm in the Bletchington Public School hall. 
Please do not attend the information session if you are feeling in any way unwell. For those who are not able to 
attend the information session in person, all information from the day will also be made available on the School 
Infrastructure NSW website. 

Entry to the session will be via the carpark gate on Matthews Avenue, Orange where attendees will be required 
to sign in and provide proof of vaccination status. Thank you in advance for your patience as we manage entry 
into the school hall. We look forward to welcoming you to the information session. 
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